
 

Linton Village College Cambridge Road, Linton, Cambridge, CB21 4JB 

 Tel: 01223 891233   Email: lintonvc@lvc.org   Web: www.lvc.org  

Principal: Helena Marsh MEd 

 

                                          

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

We have just received a notification from the vaccination team that they have had to 
unfortunately cancel Monday's vaccinations due to staff illness. They are due to return in January 
but we will keep you updated. 
  

Yours faithfully, 
  

Reception Team  
 

 

 

 


